
 
August 12, 2022 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi 
 
RE:  Bluewater Power Cost of Service Application EB-2022-0016 
 
We are writing to confirm that Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation (“Bluewater Power”) continues to 
work diligently on its Cost of Service Application for rates effective May 1, 2023. Unfortunately, we have 
determined that we will not be in a position to meet the August 31, 2022 filing deadline. As we trust the OEB 
can appreciate, COVID and its ongoing related impacts in the market have presented significant challenges, 
including the need to re-evaluate forecasts affecting this application. 
 
Bluewater Power believes that it will be able to file its cost of service rate application with the OEB by October 
31, 2022, although we will endeavor to file earlier if possible.  
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alex Palimaka 
Senior Vice President & General Counsel 
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 
Tel:  (519) 337-8201 ext. 2292 / Fax:  (519) 344-6094 
email:  apalimaka@bluewaterpower.com 
 
AP/kh 
 

P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario   N7T 7L6 
Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 
 
 


